Audra Dye

From: Carl Bolofer <cbolofer@boldstudiodesign.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 12:27 AM

To: Audra Dye

Cc: Adam Hollier

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: [EXTERNAL]Re: [EXTERNAL]Re: Questions on 31 Arden Park application
Hi Audra,

Thanks again for being available for a call today.
We would like to add the shed and fence to the current application.
Per our conversation, I've included a description of the existing shed and fence below:

Description: Existing Shed and Fence

The existing shed and fence were constructed prior to the current owner's purchase of the property. The fence is made
up of wood and is 8 feet tall and approximately 13" wide. It blocks the view of the shed from the front elevation

The shed is approximately 18 feet long by 9 feet wide. The peak of the roof is roughly 9' tall. It's construction is of wood
studs which sit on a perimeter concrete foundation. The exterior wall is wood siding painted in a tan color. The roof is a
gambrel style with reddish/orange asphalt shingles. Double doors open up towards the rear of the property. The owner
utilizes the shed for storage of larger outdoor lawn equipment.

We may have some additional images, but | will send that tomorrow morning if we do.
Let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks,

Carl Bolofer
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On Tue, Feb 22, 2022 at 10:58 AM Carl Bolofer <cbolofer@boldstudiodesign.com> wrote:
sounds great! thanks.

Carl Bolofer
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On Tue, Feb 22, 2022 at 10:57 AM Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov> wrote:
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